
Winter Street Recommended Actions Summary – 10/9/24

Based on the discussion at the September 2024 TAC meeting, the Winter Street recommendations have been 

adjusted and are now summarized below:

1. Oxford/Raleigh Intersection:  Install a standard R5-1 “Do Not Enter” sign on the southeast corner.

2. Oxford St in front of the rear entrance to Lesley Ellis School:  Defer all action to the activity that is in 

process by DPW / APD.  Provide a summary of the recommendations in the previous versions of the memo to 

DPW / APD for consideration.

3. Winter / Mass Ave Intersection:  Defer all action to future Complete Streets planning.  Provide a summary of 

the recommendations in the previous versions of the memo to DPCD for consideration.

4. Winter St from the area adjacent to the park down to Broadway: Defer all action to the activity that is in 

process by DPW / APD.  Provide a summary of the recommendations in the previous versions of the memo to 

DPW / APD for consideration.

5. Broadway approaching Winter St intersection:  In order to protect the sight line for traffic approaching the 

intersection on Winter St that has been reduced by the configuration of the new construction at 80 Broadway, the 

installation of ‘No Parking’ signage on Broadway from the utlity pole in front of 80 Broadway to the intersection 

with Winter St.
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